
Dear Viktor Kurunov,

XVI European Congress of
Psychology
Moscow, Russia
2019

5 July 2019

I, on behalf of the European Federation of Psychologists’ Association (EFPA) and
the Russian Psychological Society (RPS), would like to thank you for your support
and attendance of the 16th European Congress of Psychology (ECP 2019) which
was held in Moscow, Russia, from the 2nd to the 5th of July 2019.

 
It was our mission for Congressional Psychologists to create a better future
together. In support of this mission, we were able to unite psychologists from
various fields of interest and from more than 90 countries. We hope that this rich
environment has stimulated productive dialog and fruitful collaboration among
colleagues and like-minded professionals.

 This letter also serves as a Certificate of Attendance as we would like to confirm
your participation in ECP 2019 scientific program 2 - 5 July 2019, which included 28
scientific units (1 unit = 45 minutes in the form of oral/poster presentations,
keynote lectures, symposia and panel discussions attendance). 

 We hope ECP 2019 has been a great contribution to your professional
development and networking.

With best wishes,
Prof. Yuriy Zinchenko,
President,
Russian Psychological Society


